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Good afternoon,
 
We are going to be participating in an event on Wednesday, October 9 in conjunction with Midlands Tech, 
Central Carolina Technical College and Florence-Darlington Technical College to talk about a $25 million 
grant from the Department of Labor that will fund a program to help fast-track displaced workers in 
Healthcare Careers.
 
We are starting a bit behind and due to the late start I was wondering if y’all could help me put together 
some talking points.  I have a lot of information that I will include.
 
Any help you can provide will be greatly appreciated.
 
Jeff
Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line
(803) 767-7653|Cell
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